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Headteacher’s notes… 
I hope you all had a good half term and are looking forward to the next few weeks – there is certainly a lot planned! 
An updated list of dates has been included at the end of this letter but please continue to check the school 
Newsletter for any updates or changes each week. 
 
It was wonderful to see so many of you able to attend our Open Afternoon earlier this week and I know that 
Governors were also pleased to have the opportunity to meet with you. Together as a school community, we will 
continue to work in the best interests of all the children who come to Brampton and your support in this is much 
appreciated. Thank you also to the PTA Committee who met on Tuesday and there were a number of new faces 
there as well which is so encouraging. Plans for the Bingo next Friday are well under and we hope it will be an 
enjoyable occasion for all. 
 
As you are aware each November, we support the work of the Royal British Legion through selling 
poppies and other items. These will be available for a donation after school on Monday, Tuesday and 
Wednesday next week under the green canopy on the KS2 playground. Any items left after this will 
be available in the main school Reception area between 9.00am – 3.00pm from on Thursday 10th and 
Friday 11th November. The collection pot will be left inside the office window and it is first- come first 
-served on all days. 
 
A number of children represented the school in the Hunts School Sports Partnership Girls’ Football tournament on 
Tuesday. They all played very well and were runners up. Thank you to all those who supported the teams. 
 
As mentioned in our last Newsletter we will be taking part in activities to do with Anti-Bullying Week 
2022 from Monday 14th - Friday 18th November. This will start with ‘Odd Socks Day’ on Monday 
14th November. 
 
We will also be taking part in Children In Need on Friday 18th November and our theme for this year is ‘spots’. 
 
We say goodbye to Miss Bradbury today who has been supporting children in KS2 – we wish her all the best.  
 
Clubs 
We apologise for some of the confusion that there has been with the arrangements for clubs for this half term.  
 
The start date for the Year 6 Mixed Football has had to change as the Dickenson Cup match that was due to take 
place on Tuesday 8th November at Westfield Junior School has unfortunately been cancelled. This means that the 
Year 6 Mixed Football club with Mr Whitehouse will start back on Tuesday 8th November (3.30- 4.15pm). The Year 6 
Tag Rugby with Mr Whitehouse will start back on Thursday 10th November (3.30 – 4.15pm). 
 
The clubs run by the Hunts School Sports Partnership start next week and details are included further down. 
 
Performances 
We are looking forward to having audiences back for our Christmas performances this year and ticket details will be 
sent home next week. Please note that due to the capacity of the Hall there will be a limit of 2 tickets per family. 
 
PTA News   
BAG2SCHOOL  
It’s the final weekend to have that clear out before our collection. Please keep all your charity bag donations as we 
have a collection on Wednesday 9th November. Bags can be taken down the night before and put by the railings but 
make sure they are there by 9am on the day. 
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UNIFORM DONATIONS 
While clearing out your current outgrown branded uniform please do donate it back to the school if it is in good 
condition, there is a box in the office reception area under the table. All other items go to Diamond Hampers. We 
have a second-hand uniform shop where you can conveniently buy pre-loved Brampton Primary School branded 
tops, bags and coats.  
ONLINE UNIFORM SHOP - Uniform Marketplace - https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/115 
 
BINGO 
A fun afternoon of bingo after school next Friday, 11th November in the Key Stage 1 hall at 3.30pm where we will 
have prize bingo at just £1 per game, plus hotdogs and tuck. We are hoping to have at least three games and there 
will be a raffle and heads/tails game in-between the bingo. We have set up a Facebook event page, and it would be 
helpful if you could let us know if you are coming so that we have a rough idea of numbers. We will also need 
helpers to set up and help the event run smoothly, please use the sign-up link below. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0B4CADA82AA2FB6-family    

 

Family Bingo 
We are having another Family Bingo night. An event both parents 
and children can enjoy. We do though still need some help for this 
event to be fun and run smoothly and safely.   
www.signupgenius.com 

 
CURRENT FUNDS RAISED 
September Bag2School = £152 
Cake Friday = £590.35 
Non-uniform day = £429.63 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Wednesday 9th November, Bag2School Collection. 
Friday 11th November, Bingo.  
Friday 18th - 25th November, Christmas jumper donations to bring in 
Friday 25th November, KS2 playground, second hand Christmas jumper sale after school. 
Friday 25th November, Christmas online raffle going live.  
Friday 9th December, Raffle live draw. 
Wednesday 21st December, non-uniform day 
 
Many thanks 
PTA Team. 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 7th Nov      
Tuesday 8th Nov      Panathlon Festival  

Year 6 Mixed Football club - 3.30-4.15pm 
Amy’s Acro until 4.20pm   
Year 3 & 4 Multisports (HSSP) 3.15-4.15pm 

Wednesday 9th Nov       
Thursday 10th Nov        Choir 8.20am 
    Year 6 Tag Rugby - 3.30-4.15pm 
    Year 5 Mixed Football (HSSP) 3.15-4.15pm 
     
Friday 11th Nov   PTA Bingo 3.30  

 

https://l.facebook.com/l.php?u=https%3A%2F%2Fapp.uniformd.co.uk%2Fitems%2F115%3Ffbclid%3DIwAR09l8Nabixk323WuHNEmsBows-rq3Rs9BEOc1rjt1SBzH2447Ttp3dIvw8&h=AT3hRfhQ5Soc_dz83WqTWoC1ogvrgx5PmQZjO8cV0PqLilDlUtpMurtNDGt9xV4eqkiX1zsYMACZhagcyNMBlGEfZjdtjL7e4weQ9VdK6POwTo2oyaZjzPJdLwjPFMrEGcUkY5yLQt76W2FnXOWIBxy81aY8rajWBRfEDFWan37PKFnfauGCpkC-QlS7r9tNZZkGnOIQ1Nt1O4CDibysNFHccnMrsv3Zrqjn_crcg3y_Ow&__tn__=-UK-R&c%5b0%5d=AT329YzJuLkMLARBtapfeToH1RijpCOLZTHvQ4-bGh5LKoDOitU_xE4Bx8x2rNxf6dJPyiatuU679OkoN360QZe7TBDZWEKoHa4VA9VFq0EySr_tq79hRBnrgHJGKeStOHIR-HPxxHM0Tc2isDHZHRAs6MqfhglSFGU
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September 12th Curriculum Letters Home  

November 11th  Y6 Mexicolore visit  

w/b 14th  Anti Bullying Week  

16th Open Morning for new Reception parents 9.30am and 11.00am 

18th   Children In Need  

24th  Governing Body meeting  

w/b 28th  Dogs Trust leading workshops in school  

December 6th  Reception Performance 2.00pm 

8th  Reception Performance 2.00pm 

9th  Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas Dinner  

13th  Y1 Christmas Performance 2.00pm 

15th  Y1 Christmas Performance 2.00pm 

16th  Brambles Assembly 
Y2 Carols 

 

19th  Carol Services at Church (KS1 am and KS2 pm)  

21st  Last day of term  


